

Circular No. (20/2016)

From	Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners (QCHP)
То	 All specialist physicians/ Obstetrics & Gynecology in the State of Qatar (Governmental & Semi Governmental & Private sectors) All Focal Points in the State of Qatar (Governmental & Semi Governmental & Private sectors)
Subject	Re-assessment of the "Assisted Reproduction Procedures" privilege for all specialist physicians/Obstetrics & Gynecology; who were granted this privilege before the year 2015
Date	7 August 2016

The Registration department in Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners (QCHP) presents to you its compliments.

In alignment with QCHP's commitment to maintain the public health and to ensure safety of the medical services provided in the healthcare sector of the State of Qatar, the permanent Licensing Committee has decided - in its 14th meeting held on 22/06/2016 - to re-assess the "assisted Reproduction Procedures" privilege by the specialized committee for each specialist physician/ Obstetrics & Gynecology; who was granted this privilege before the year of 2015.

Accordingly, the Registration Department urges all employers and focal points together with all Obstetrics & Gynecology physicians; who were granted the "assisted Reproduction Procedures" privilege before 2015 to promptly submit a new request along with all the required documents for re-assessment of the aforementioned privilege by the specialized committee.

In case of any inquiries, please contact the following e-mail address: Dr. Souma El-Torky: - seltorky@moph.gov.qa

Thank you for your cooperation,

Registration Team/Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners

Tel.: +974 4407 0340 / 0319 / 0350, Fax: +974 4407 0831, P.O Box: 7744, Doha-Qatar www.qchp.org.qa